
 

 

 

Regulatory Circular RG14-119 

Date:  July 25, 2014 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  Outgoing Email Feature for FBW Order Status Details 
 
TPH FBW users are being offered a feature that will enable them to email FBW order status details. The email 
messages will be routed over the Internet to the TPH FBW user’s mail server.  This electronic communication to 
the TPH’s mail server is available for outbound messages only.  Use of this feature will be limited to one PC 
within a FBW group and applies solely to the FBW order status details.  
 
TPH FBW users interested in this feature will be required to complete an Outgoing Email Request Form which 
will be provided upon request. The form must be signed by the TPH’s authorized signatory and returned to the 
CBOE Help Desk.   
 
   
 
Additional Information 
Questions regarding the operational matters related to this circular may be directed to the CBOE Help Desk at 
866-728-2263 or helpdesk@cboe.com. 


